
  

             

  

 

   

    
  

 
  

  
 

 

 

 
    

 
 

 
 

  
  

 
 

 

Feras Alshaker 
Director, Planning and Performance 

Mattias Bjonfors 
Chief Strategy and Regulation Officer 
London St Pancras Highspeed 
5th Floor 
Kings Place 
90 York Way 
London N1 9AG 

7 March 2025 

Dear Mattias 

Periodic Review 2024 of LSPH stations 

Thank you for your submission of 3 February, including updated Life Cycle Reports 
for Control Period 4. 

I am pleased to confirm that these documents reflect our PR24 Final Determination 
of 6 January, and therefore should be implemented accordingly from 1 April 2025. 

I would also like to express my thanks for the way in which your team has engaged 
with us throughout this review. 

Yours sincerely 

Feras Alshaker 
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